Embassy of India
Beijing
Dated: 04™ November, 2020

Rescheduling of VBM Flight

With regard to the planned VBM flight on 06 November from Delhi-Wuhan-
Delhi, the Embassy has not received the required clearances from the Chinese
authorities, who have indicated that more discussions are required in order to process

these clearances. The proposed flight on 06 November is therefore being
rescheduled.

Embassy is in touch with the Chinese side to work out the revised schedule of our
future VBM flights to China. Embassy will release necessary information on the revised
flight schedule in due course.

Separate instructions will be communicated to prospective passengers with

regards to ticketing and other procedures.
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